
From: John Francis
To: Diana Scarpetta
Subject: Kiwanis Tree Lot 1423 SR 7 2018
Date: Tuesday, November 06, 2018 11:11:51 AM

 Hi Diana - on behalf of the Hart-T-Tree Farms of Grassy Lakes, NC I am sending this email to you and
the CRA to request non-payment of the above property for the purpose of selling trees and other related
items from 12-15 to 12-23-18 in support of the Kiwanis Club of Margate-Coconut Creek.  We appreciate
the cooperation of the City of Margate and the CRA in this matter and look favorable to a positive
response.

Respectfully,

John Francis

President
Kiwanis Club of Margate Coconut Creek
954.993.2770
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